
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP Award Winners 

Reception Lenny Tami Ben 

Y1 Sebastian HH Joshua Jacob R 

Y2 Reggie Meredith Charlie 

Y3 Logan Harper Lacey 

Y4 Elsie Ellie Shayaan 

Y5 Ollie Andrew Ruby 

Y6 Mason T Lily Alice-Rose 

 
Our Christian Value for this term is Generosity 

 

 

Headteacher Award 
Oliver B and Mason C – Reception 

Oliver E – Year 5 
 
 

Shine Award 
Joe TN Year 6 – Completing his first week as SHINE ambassador -Well Done Joe 

 
 

 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 28th April 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



NOTES FOR PARENTS 

 

• On 5th May the school will be celebrating the King's Coronation please see below for details 

• Sats week for our Year 6’s starts on the 9th of May 

• 24th May - John Wesley Service by year 5  

• 7th-9th June - Year 6 residential  

 

KINGS CORONATION 

 

As a school, we will be celebrating the King's Coronation on Friday 5th 

May 

Children may come to school in RED/WHITE and BLUE for the day 

For any child who has a school meal normally on this day we will 

provide a packed lunch, all other children please bring their own packed 

lunch as usual. 
 

 
Safeguarding 

 
We have had another report of a near miss outside the school this morning of a car 

nearly hitting a parent and child. The road down to Thatto Heath Playdays is a 
private road for Nursery users and residents. Please can we ask parents to be 

responsible with parking in the vicinity of the school and to not use this road as an 
area to use pick up and drop off. 

We thank you all for your continued support 
 

 

Spaces 

 

We currently have some spaces in our Reception, Year 2 and  Year 

3 classes if any parents hear of any family or friends who are 

looking for new schools for their children. 

 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

                                                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Year 5 – Collage Artwork this week…. 

   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception have been working on their numbers to 20 
 
 

 
 

 

Year 2 have been 
making luggage 
labels in Design 
Technology this 

week…… 



 
 

PE TIMETABLE MAY 2023 
 

Monday Year 1 
Tuesday Year 6 
Wednesday Years 4 and Year 3 
Thursday Year 2 and Year 6 
Friday Reception and Year 2 

 
The timetable for additional PE sessions on Thursday is as follows: 
 

 
 

Thursday 04.05.23 Year 2 

Thursday 11.05.23 Year 3 

Thursday 18.05.23 Year 4 

Thursday 25.05.23 Year 5 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for everything. 

Sorry for being rude. 

Please help us to be whatever we want to be. 

You are amazing. 

Amen 

Minahil Year 3 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 6 class with 98.02% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 95.68% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 95% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.6% 

 

The School is open on Tuesday May 2nd 2023 



Community 

What's on – Thatto Heath Library 

 
NEW – Parent's Social Time Monday 15th May (every 3rd Monday of the month) 10.30- 12 
A friendly coffee morning to meet with other local parents to chat and share ideas 
 
Read & Rhyme Time   Friday 11 am Join us for songs, music, stories, and fun 
 
Knit and Natter Monday 2.30-4.30 pm 
Bring along your latest craft project and make new friends 
 
Royal Rhyme time Friday 5th May 11 am 
A royal story, songs and decorate a crown 
 
Fond Memories Session Thursday 18th May 2.30 pm 
A chance to talk about times gone by and look at artifacts to aid a wonderful discussion of times gone by 
 
Reading Group Friday 5th May 2 pm 

 
Half-term Craft Friday 2nd June 2.30 pm – 3.30 pm 
Pirates and Princess crafts and treasure, fancy dress welcome 
 
 

St Helens Foodbank 
Please bring any donations into school 
 

 
 


